
I think it's important for adults to also receive vision, 
hearing  and dental services.  Most times when people must 
pay exorbitant costs out of pocket, they do not prioritize these 
crucial services.   
 
Hearing assistance is important to keeping people engaged and 
healthy.  Adequate vision assistance is likewise necessary for 
keeping individuals independent and SAFE when it comes to 
driving and we all know that dental problems can lead to 
calamitous outcomes for a patient's health if not dealt with in a 
timely manner. 
 
Covering all of these services would be a proactive step in 
keeping our aging population as independent as possible. 
 
Tracy Ray 
 


